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Christmas In The Forest Is A Success
We want to thank everyone who came out to the Christmas in the Forest and supported a great cause. The 2022 event raised 
more than $500,000 in support for local programs. We are excited to announce that the Fund-A-Need, to expand the 
Providence Regional Cancer System oncology patient navigation program, exceeded our goal of $250,000 to add critical 
support for approximately 200 more local cancer patients in 2023. Thank you to all our event sponsors, generous donors, and 
the attending public that made this possible. We look forward to seeing you again
Dec. 1-3, 2023. Until then, best wishes for a safe, happy, and healthy New Year.

ION Bronchoscopy Technology Available at St. Peter Hospital

"Early diagnosis combined with timely, targeted, and personalized treatment is the key to improve lung cancer
survival" said Pulmonologist Dr. Dominique Pepper. With the Ion robot, we have diagnosed more smaller and earlier
stage lung cancer, which allowed patients to receive radiation, oncology, and thoracic surgery sooner. "Speed really 
matters in lung cancer treatment. We can now get patients who need it into surgery sooner, and I believe we will now 
be able to cure more cancers. This truly is a game changer.”

The installation of the Ion Bronchoscopy was made possible through generous donations to Providence Southwest 
Washington Foundation by donors with a long history of support for St. Peter Hospital, as well as matching gifts from 
the pulmonologists leading the effort.
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Pulmonologist Dr. Dominique Pepper. With the Ion robot, we have diagnosed more smaller and earlier stage lung cancer, 
which allowed patients to receive radiation, oncology, and thoracic surgery sooner. "Speed really matters in lung cancer 
treatment. We can now get patients who need it into surgery sooner, and I believe we will now be able to cure more cancers. 
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Chief Philanthropy Officer, Peter Brennan, learns about the new ION 
Bronchoscoy technology that is made possible through generous donations 
to the Foundation



Thank You to Our 2022 Corporate Grantors

 











Providence Southwest Washington Foundation
413 Lilly Rd NE, Olympia, WA 98506

Phone: 360.493.7981 | Email: providenceSWfoundation@providence.org | Tax ID #91-1097056

We are grateful for the charitable support we receive from our friends in the community.
If you wish to no longer receive any communications, including print, email and phone, 

please call 360.493.7981  or email providenceSWfoundation@providence.org.
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